
I’m Samar Elhamalawy, the Vice Principal of Ain Al Khaleej Private School.

As aCanadian, I embarked upon a journey to the United Arab Emirates more

than adecade ago with the intention of enriching my educational experience.

During thiseducational journey, I have developed a profound admiration for

the country and itscitizens.

My enduring passion for education has consistently served as the guiding

forcebehind my unwavering commitment to providing every student with

best learningopportunities. Here at AAKPS, our “Students’ First” initiative

reinforces ourcommitment to making sure we foster a responsive

pedagogical approach for alllearning groups. We are dedicated to building

the leaders of tomorrow, today!

Thank You
Greetings,

Vice Principal

Samar 


